## Draper Memorial Park Field of Flags



Sponsor an American Flag to be placed in Draper Park as a tribute acknowledging the service and sacrifice of a veteran or active military service member



Each 3' x 5' American flag will stand tall on a 10' staff on five patriotic holidays starting this Veterans Day. Each flag will include a yellow ribbon with an attached card naming the person being honored, military branch, years of service, and sponsor's name.



Your \$60 donation sponsors a flag in Draper Park for all five of these patriotic holidays: Veterans Day 2016 and Memorial Day, Flag Day, Fourth of July, and Labor Day in 2017.

TO SPONSOR A FLAG, please complete this form and write a check to SALVATION ARMY for \$60. Mail the form and check to the following address BEFORE October 31 to reserve your flag: Citizens for Milford, c/o Nancy Wojick, 9 Emerson Lane, Milford, MA 01757 Name: Mailing Address:\_\_\_\_\_ Email: Phone: Please choose one of the following two options: ☐ I would like to sponsor a flag in honor of the following veteran or active military member: Honoree's Name: Military Branch: Years of Service: This is optional. If you know the information and want to include it, write the honoree's years of service (Example: 2000-2010) or a conflict in which he or she served (Example: WWII). Sponsored by: Tell us how you would like your name listed or if you prefer to be Anonymous. ☐ I would like to sponsor a flag in honor of all our nation's veterans. Sponsored by:

**Important!** The flag and staff will remain the property of The Salvation Army in Milford and will be removed at the end of each holiday. You will receive a form by email or U.S. mail inviting you to renew your sponsorship for another year in fall 2017. This year we are limiting the number of flags to be installed in Draper Park to 100. Your contact information will only be used for communications regarding the Field of Flags. Learn more about the Field of Flags at CitizensforMilford.com.

Tell us how you would like your name listed or if you prefer to be Anonymous.

Questions? Send an email to Field of Flags Chairperson Peter Scandone at pscandone4@verizon.net.



